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Available for Android and iOS devices. The easiest way to lookup drug information, identify pills, check interactions
and set up your own personal medication records. Phenazopyridine is available over-the-counter and with a prescription
under many different brand names. This includes vitamins, minerals, herbal products, and drugs prescribed by other
doctors. Print this page Add to My Med List. Side effects other than those listed here may also occur. These symptoms
are usually caused by infection, injury, surgery, catheter, or other conditions that irritate the lower urinary tract.
Pyridium is used to treat pain, burning, increased urination, and increased urge to urinate. Drug information contained
herein may be time sensitive. Phenazopyridine mg-AMN, brown, round,. If you would like to obtain more information
about these advertising practices and to make choices about online behavioral advertising, please click here.Usually the
benefits of the medicine are more important than any minor side effects. Side effects may go away after you take the
medicine for a while. If side effects still bother you and you wonder if you should keep taking the medicine, call your
doctor. He or she may be able to lower your dose or change your medicine. NDC: Prescription Required. Not a
Controlled Drug (CSA Schedule). Labeled but not FDA approved for the following conditions: Dysuria, Urinary
Urgency. Storage Information Store between 68 to 77 degrees F, excursions permitted 59 to 86 degrees F. Pyridium mg
Tablet. Drug Image file DrugItem_ The use of Phenazopyridine HCl for relief of symptoms should not delay definitive
diagnosis and treatment of causative conditions. Because it provides only symptomatic relief, prompt appropriate
treatment of the cause of pain must be instituted and Phenazopyridine HCl should be discontinued when symptoms are.
May 1, - Summary: A Urinary Tract Infection (UTI) can be very common in women. They should not be self-diagnosed.
In addition to antibiotics your doctor will likely prescribe Pyridium to help with the pain. Lower strength versions of
Pyridium are available over the counter. Pyridium comes with side effects you. Nov 14, - Do not take this medication if
you are allergic to Pyridium or if you have kidney disease, liver disease, or any other blood disorder. Pyridium will
cause your urine to be dark or turn it to an orange or red color. This is a normal effect and is not cause for alarm. If you
wear contact lens, you should discontinue. How should I take Pyridium? Take Pyridium exactly as it was prescribed for
you. Do not take the medication in larger amounts, or take it for longer than recommended by your doctor. Follow the
directions on your prescription label. Take this medicine with a full glass of water. To avoid stomach upset, take
Pyridium with food. Jun 20, - These items dealt with potential carcinogenicity. The FDA asked whether any
epidemiological studies since had addressed the issue, whether the neoplasia findings were of sufficient concern to
restrict phenazopyridine to prescription status, and whether the carcinogenicity label should be required to. May 15, Phenazopyridine: learn about side effects, dosage, special precautions, and more on MedlinePlus. What special
precautions should I follow? tell your doctor and pharmacist if you are allergic to phenazopyridine or any other drugs.
tell your doctor and pharmacist what prescription and nonprescription. Jump to Are there any other precautions or
warnings for this medication? - These factors may affect how you should take this medication. Discoloration of body
fluids: Phenazopyridine produces an orange-to-red colour in the urine and feces, and may cause staining.
Phenazopyridine may cause discoloration. Learn about Pyridium (Phenazopyridine), dosing, proper use and what to
know before beginning treatment. checking with your doctor. An infection may require additional medicine. necessary.
Tell your healthcare professional if you are taking any other prescription or nonprescription (over-the-counter [OTC])
medicine.
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